

June 22, 2018

Dear Parents/Guardians/Caregivers and Community Members:

This letter is to update you about the Program Area Review involving Givins/Shaw Junior Public School.

On June 20, 2018, the Board of Trustees decided that Givins/Shaw Junior Public School remain a Junior Kindergarten to Grade 6 school.

I would like to thank all parents/guardians/caregivers and community members who dedicated their valuable time to participate in the consultation process and attend meetings related to the review.

Please do not hesitate to contact me at 416-394-2048 if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Mike Gallagher

Superintendent of Education

c.c. Ausma Malik

Trustee, Ward 10

English	This document contains important information. Please take it to someone who can read English or to your School Office so that they can arrange for an interpreter or translation.
French	Le présent document contient des renseignements importants. Veuillez le montrer à une personne qui comprend l'anglais écrit ouau bureau de votre école qui prendra les dispositions requises pour engager un interprète ou un traducteur.
Chinese (Simplified)	此文件含有重要资讯。请找一能阅读英文的人替你翻译或将文件带到你的学校办事处以便他们能替你安排一口译员或翻译员。
Korean	이 문서에는 중요한 정보가 들어 있습니다. 영어를 읽을 수 있는 사람에게 도움을 청하거나, 학교 사무실에 가져가서 통역사나 번역사를 주선해달라고 하십시오.
Portuguese	Este documento contém informações importantes. Leve-o para alguém que fale inglês ou para a diretoria da sua escola para que eles possam lhe encaminhar a um intérprete ou tradutor.

B01 (P20180621-GivinsShawPARTBoardDecisionLetter-v2.docx)sg.3982